
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
The public hearing of Newfoundland Power’s 2019-2020 general rate application will begin at 9:30 
a.m. on Wednesday, November 14, 2018 at the Board’s hearing room, Prince Charles Building, 120 
Torbay Road, St. John’s, NL.  
 
Interested persons or organizations can participate in the hearing by making a presentation or filing a 

letter of comment.  Requests to make a presentation must be submitted to the Board Secretary, Ms. 

Cheryl Blundon, by email cblundon@pub.nl.ca by Friday, November 16, 2018. Letters of comment 

should be filed by Friday, November 23, 2018. Requests to make a presentation and letters of 

comment must include full name, address, phone number and/or email.  

 
Copies of the application and other documentation are available on the Board’s website at 
www.pub.nl.ca .  For additional information please contact the Board as follows: 
 
 Office:  Suite E210, Prince Charles Building, 120 Torbay Road, St. John’s 
 Telephone: 709-726-8600 or 1-866-782-0006 (toll free) 
 Facsimile: 709-726-9604 
 E-mail: ito@pub.nl.ca 
 Website www.pub.nl.ca 
 
The government appointed Consumer Advocate, Mr. Dennis Browne, Q.C., can be contacted as 
follows: 
 Email:   dbrowne@bfma-law.com 
 Telephone: 709-724-3800 
 
Dated at St. John’s, Newfoundland and Labrador, this 7th day of November 2018. 
 
Cheryl Blundon  
Board Secretary 
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